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Freedom of Information request reference number: 8306.1 
 
Date of response: 12/02/2024 
 
Request: 
 
Monday 17th October 2022 
Please advise if any LFB crews documented delays to their vehicles on the incident reporting system 
that were attributed to the Just Stop Oil protest that took place on Monday 17th October 2022. 
 
Response: 
 
The London Fire Brigade routinely deals with large events that could impact on emergency response. To 
minimise any increased risk, we co-locate our commanders with our other emergency service partners. 
They have the authority and ability to guide our resources to the location where they are needed 
without delay.  We publish information about all fire engine mobilisations as part of our Opendata on 
the London Datastore. From this information, there were no delays reported attributed to the Just Stop 
Oil protest on Monday 17 October 2022. 

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website: 
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/ 
  

https://data.london.gov.uk/dataset/london-fire-brigade-mobilisation-records
https://data.london.gov.uk/dataset/london-fire-brigade-mobilisation-records
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
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